
                                       STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

          SELECTMEN  

   MEETING MINUTES JANUARY 3, 2022 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau and Bruce Smith. Jamison Hines 

was absent.  

John Davis spoke with the selectmen about buying an easement for the alfalfa field on Village Road as 

an option for retaining the field for the town. He also discussed with the selectmen next Planning Board 

meeting with Jason Anyan owner of the gravel pit. They discussed the need for a plan and a bond 

amount for disturbed acreage as well as liability insurance policy.  Currently he only has permit for 

gravel removal.  

Auditors will meet next Monday January 10, 2022 at the town hall.  

Mike Edwards dropped off the gravel amount 0f 1123 yards purchased from Dickie Davis. He will bring a 

copy of the PA 38 Intent to Excavate to Dickie Davis.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

The selectmen signed payroll. 

 The hearing to adopt the Hazard Mitigation Plan will be on January 17, 2022 at 7:00 P.M. at the 

townhall. Concord has reviewed and returned the plan for the next steps.  

Owners list is ready for the town report.  

The reconciliation with the tax collector has been completed.  

The selectmen will sign the deed for Gunseth’s at Gary Kinyons.  

Jay Croteau  worked on the Intent to Cut for Kenneth Wright. Rt 12 5A 113 and 5A 113 A. 

Josh Brooks spoke with the selectmen about the ZOHL grant for the cardiac monitor ,the  AFG grants for 

Air Packs with the towns matching expense , and the reimbursable grant for the generator. He went 

over his projected budget including the items above and a additional $10,000 request for completing the 

building. He spoke about the water tank on the brush truck was leaking and the pump services needed. 

They also discussed the turn out gear and the fill station compressor. The estimated budget came in at 

$63,000.00. 

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes.  

The selectmen discussed the usage of the library.  

Jay Croteau motioned to adjourn. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 

 


